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Identify behaviors that impact an organization’s
pursuit of professionalism and a culture of safety and
respect.

1.

Recognize and discuss the relationships between
behaviors that promote a culture of safety and
optimal outcomes. 

2.

Explain the essential elements (people, processes, and
systems) needed for an organization to pursue
professionalism and professional accountability.
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Abstract 

What does an organization do when individual or group behaviors
undermine the best attempts to create a safe and reliable
environment? You need a plan and the right people, organization,
and systems. For more than 25 years, Vanderbilt Health Center for
Patient and Professional Advocacy (CPPA) has partnered with
leaders from 300 health systems worldwide in research and
development of reliable and successful approaches to address the
2.5-4% of professionals who model disrespectful behavior. Our work
supports the core values and professional expectations that are
foundational for effective teams in pursuit of high reliability and the
delivery of safe, high-quality healthcare, education, and research.

William O. Cooper, MD, MPH is a practicing physician,
researcher, teacher, and administrator. He has led
Vanderbilt University School of Medicine programs,
including the Vanderbilt Health Center for Patient and
Professional Advocacy (CPPA), the Master of Public Health
Program and the Pediatrics Office for Faculty Development.
He is an internationally recognized expert in medication
safety in children and has published over 160 scholarly
articles to date. Dr. Cooper oversees Vanderbilt University
Medical Center’s professionalism programs for physicians,
advanced practice professionals, and nursing professionals,
and provides leadership and direction for the Vanderbilt
Health Center for Patient and Professional Advocacy, which
supports a national professional accountability
collaborative of 200+ hospitals throughout the United
States and in Australia, with research, education, and
professional accountability programs.

Financial Disclosure: Dr. Cooper  has no relevant financial relationship(s) with ineligible companies to
disclose and DOES NOT INTEND to discuss off-label or investigational use of products or services.
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Note you can join no later than
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Weill Cornell Medicine (WCM) Department of Psychiatry, 525 E 68th St. New
York, NY 10065, is recognized by the New York State Education Department’s
State Board for Psychology as an approved provider of continuing education for
licensed psychologists #PSY-0192. Weill Cornell Medicine (WCM)  Department
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education for licensed mental health counselors. #MHC-0302. Weill Cornell
Medicine (WCM)  is approved by the American Psychological Association to
sponsor continuing education for psychologists. Weill Cornell Medicine (WCM)
maintains responsibility for this program and its content. The New York
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This 1 credit hour lecture counts towards maintaining appropriate
professional boundaries
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